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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Customs House have given permission, free of charge, to show 
“Arbuthnot Dame Bella’s Christmas Adventure” on the afternoon of Thursday 17 December as a festive 
end of term treat. 
 
Hebburn Comprehensive School is proud to help our much-loved local theatre which has, over many 
years, given such joy at Christmas time to the pupils of this school.  We are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £2 or, however much you can give, in support of our little theatre with a big heart. 
 
In the interest of safety, please make the voluntary £2 donation via ParentPay.  There will also be an 
opportunity for pupils to purchase a ‘pick-n-mix’ bag with a soft drink for £1, which can also be paid via 
ParentPay.  If your child has any specific dietary requirements, please notify your child’s Head of 
Learning.   
 
In addition, collection boxes will be stationed within year group bubbles for cash donations on 17 
December. 
 
Again, we must thank all our parents and carers for your continued support in such unprecedented 
times, and hope that this year’s festive show will spread joy and happiness at the start of the Christmas 
period. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Hood 

 
Miss J Hood 
Acting Head of Key Stage 3 

 


